
 

 

 

 

To:     All Potential Offerors 

From:  Gary Prososki, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  June 22, 2022 

Subject: RFP 467-22, Temperature Monitoring 

Please add this Addendum #1 to the original RFP documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the interested 
Offerors to adhere to any changes or revision to the RFP as identified in this Addendum #1. 
 
The following questions, and our responses, received as of 6/20/2022, shall be made a part of the 
procurement file: 
 
Question: Our sensors support 802.11b, g, on single stream on 2.4 GHz today and note that we differ from 
your requirement on 5GHz, 802.11r protocol.  Our competitive records indicate a gap in 5GHz in the 
market currently, though it is on our roadmap for a next generation sensor type that would be provided 
under our hardware assurance program. Response: The intent is to have a FOQA program approved by 
the FAA—and that it be described. 
 
Response: We will accept 2.4Ghz on 802.11 G and N only. It must support WPA 2 Enterprise suite.  
 
Question: Our solution does not support 5Ghz Wi-Fi, however we support 2.4Ghz WPA2 Enterprise with 
DHCP and multiple security protocols. Will UNM consider a proposal that does not meet this spec while 
supporting WPA2 security on 2.4Gh. 
 




